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At Fulneck School we communicate with parents using a system called SchoolPost. This is a fast and safe way for us 

to send messages out via email and SMS. We will send newsletters and food menus regularly as well as trip 

information and general communication.  The system is straightforward to use, messages will be sent to your email 

address in PDF format, text messages will be used for urgent communications such as weather warnings or trip 

delays. 

Anything we send to you will be stored in your mailbox at https://fulneck.schoolpost.co.uk. To gain access to your 

area, click on the link below and enter your email address. A new password will be emailed to you. 

https://fulneck.schoolpost.co.uk/password-request 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After you log on you see the following screen. I have highlighted some of the important features. 

 

https://fulneck.schoolpost.co.uk/
https://fulneck.schoolpost.co.uk/password-request
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The email notification screen allows you to: 

 change how often you are notified when a new message is posted to your mailbox; 

 add additional email addresses to the system;  

 set an auto logon to the system. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click on the My Mailbox link to see the communications sent to you and your child. 

The example below shows a calendar with a list of past communications.  

 

July shows there are two test messages linked to this account. 

Clicking on each number brings up that month’s communication. 

In the example, one email has a PDF document attached. Clicking on the title opens the document.  

In the respond column there is a reply link. This allows you to send messages back to the school directly about the 

message. 


